Coquitlam RCMP
Superintendent Keith Bramhill, Officer In Charge

Coquitlam’s Officer in Charge, Superintendent Keith Bramhill, is a 30-year veteran of the force and will
be overseeing Anmore, Belcarra, Coquitlam, Port Coquitlam and the Kwikwetlem First Nation.

After a nationwide competition, the cities of Coquitlam and Port Coquitlam unanimously selected
Superintendent Keith Bramhill to lead the Coquitlam RCMP detachment.

“It’s an honour to be selected as the new Officer in Charge of Coquitlam RCMP”, says Keith Brambhill. “As
former Regional Duty Officer in the Lower Mainland, Human Resource Advisor to the Lower Mainland
District Officer and coming from a large detachment of Richmond, I've become very familiar with
human resource and fiscal challenges, while balancing community needs and expectations. I'm very
much looking forward to working with all the communities served by the detachment.”

Superintendent Bramhill joined the RCMP in 1991 and moved up the ranks serving communities
across the Lower Mainland and Alberta. He has held a diverse range of operational and administrative
roles including, human resource management, strategic planning emergency management, policy
development, general duty patrol response, homicide and serious crime investigations, media
relations, recruiting/career development, operational command and critical incident management.
Most recently, Superintendent Brambhill divided his time between two demanding portfolios at the
Richmond Detachment: Management Services Officer and YVR Operations manager. During the course
of his career, the RCMP has acknowledged Bramhill’s dedication to community service, his expertise
and commitment to public safety. In 2003, Bramhill was nominated Police Officer of the year. In 2005,
he received the OIC Commendation for Excellence in Performance, and in 2010 was the recipient of the
Queen Elizabeth Il Diamond Jubilee Medal Award and Honors.



